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We won the GoldWe won the Gold
Award for activeAward for active
and safer traveland safer travel

initiatives, well doneinitiatives, well done
to everyone whoto everyone who
walks or cycles towalks or cycles to

school.school.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been a busy week in school this week as we strive to continue our journey to excellence. 

Perform held a workshop with year 4 focused on states of matter as they delved into their topic Marvellous Medicine. 
We have introduced the Golden Book to children, whereby they are invited to share a piece of excellent learning that
they have worked hard on and are proud of and be entered into the book.  They also have their name added to a star

which is proudly displayed in an area of the school for the whole school to celebrate each other.  
We also have a new board for our attendance stars to shine! Well done to these classes. 

As we observe Parent Mental Health Day today, we do hope some of you were able to attend the free webinar held
yesterday by the charity Stem4 and that you found the tips given useful. 

You will have received our communication regarding the planned strike for next Wednesday 1st February and that our
school will be closed to children. The letter provides ideas on how you can support your child at home on that day. 

The strike also means that our Stay and Read session for next week with Beech class will be cancelled.  We will
communicate an alternative time for you to come in.  

Please be reminded that children should not bring toys or collectables into school. This includes Pokémon cards,
football cards and fidget toys. If your child has an identified educational need and a fidget toy is agreed with the

school, then this is of course acceptable. We also ask you to remind your child that chewing gum is not allowed in
school. 

Thank you for your support and time.



The team at Northumberland Heath Primary School 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT


Wednesday Stay & Read 
Come to enjoy reading with your child

9.00-9.20am
8th February - Linden
23rd February - Pine 

1st March - Willow
8th March - Cedar
15th March - Elder
22nd March - Oak 

29th March - Whitebeam

Class
Assembly Awards

Star of the week

Bluebells AM Taliyah

Bluebells PM Tyler H

Saplings Aynur

Catkin Evie

Hawthorn Tiffany

Aspen Harry

Chestnut Semra

Elm Roman-Li

Rowan Ronnie M

Nettle Thea

Mountain Ash Harry K

Silver Birch Danny

London Plane David

Maple Alessia

Spruce Zayn

Whitebeam Xavier

Willow Sophia

Beech Ryan

Linden Lola

Pine Tyler

Oak Bolu

Cedar Nahima

Elder Heidi
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ATTENDANCE

Friday coffee morning
drop ins are back.

Straight after drop off in
the book barn. 

Please do not bring personal
items into school. This can

include Pokémon cards, fidget
toys and football cards. 

Please do not park in Wheelock Close, our neighbours  need
medical attention frequently and the nurses are unable to

park in the patients allocated bays. Traffic wardens/camera
cars and community police will be patrolling sporadically at

drop off and pick up times. 

We have vacancies. If you, or anyone
you know would like more

information about this, please visit
our Trust website

www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk


